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Big Island Builders has named Charles Metz Construction Superintendent. He will also 
assist with Project Development for their custom homebuilding business. Mr. Metz 
brings a wealth of building experience to the Big Island Builders team. A graduate of 
Kent State University, he began his career as a general contractor, homebuilder, and 
real estate agent in Ohio’s Akron-Canton. He later moved to Chattanooga, Tennessee, 
where he served as the executive director of the city’s preservation program, general 
contractor, homebuilder, and realtor. After moving to Southwest Florida twenty-five 
years ago, Mr. Metz owned and operated construction related businesses and has been 
employed as construction manager for a number of luxury homebuilders. He is a 
second-generation remodeler/builder and a welcome addition to the team. 

Big Island Builders is a luxury custom homebuilder building superior custom homes and 
remodeling projects in Naples and Marco Island, Florida. Each and every employee at 
Big Island Builders is trained to understand the importance of experienced individuals 
working as a team when building a new home or completing a new remodel project. 
With three generations of building experience behind them, Big Island Builders offers 
a unique blend of luxury and hands-on communication with their customers.  

They have a long-established reputation for making the construction process a smooth 
and gratifying experience for their homebuyers. Designing and building multi-million 
dollar luxury custom homes is a passion the entire team shares. To contact Big Island 
Builders call 239.262.6867 or visit their website, www.bigislandbuilders.com. 


